

David Kim The Bascom Group 26 Corporate Park Ste 200 Irvine CA 92606-3115

Dear Mr. Kim:

Thank you for your continued support of the University of Colorado and the confidence you have in the University of Colorado Foundation. Gifts from donors such as you provide ongoing benefits throughout and beyond the University of Colorado's campuses, supporting students, faculty, research, campus facilities, and the communities we serve.

As the fiduciary of gifts for the benefit of the University of Colorado, the CU Foundation is committed to honoring donors and ensuring that their contributions are invested and managed to maximize their fund's continued positive impact at the University.

Enclosed for your records is a signed original of the agreement to establish the Bascom Case Study Fund at the University of Colorado Foundation to benefit the CU Real Estate Center at the University of Colorado Boulder.

If you have any questions throughout the year regarding your funds, please do not hesitate to call our office at 303.813.7935.

Sincerely

Jack Finlaw

President and CEO

Enclosure